Town of Bergen Planning Board
Minutes of March 25, 2021 APPROVED
Bergen Town Hall
PRESENT:
Chairman Fink, Kathi McLaughlin, Lou Romano, Mark Gerhardy, Cindy Anderson, Mark Swanson, Dominick Camelio,
Also Present:
Gerry Wood ZEO, Margaret Fisher, David R. Anderson , Roger Wood
NOT PRESENT:
Andrew Fink
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink.
A Public Hearing was opened at 7:00 pm for the Hahn Site Plan-

Mark Swanson was recognized as a voting member in Andrew Fink absence. There was no one in attendance or in
opposition for this hearing, Lou Romano motioned to close the hearing, Mark Swanson 2", All approved.

Mark Swanson motioned to approve the Feb 25%, 2021 minutes, Kathi McLaughlin 2- all approve.
New Business-

Ad Tech

Gerry Wood made Village planning aware of request to build a separate building 20ft from existing building, storage only

with no plumbing or heating.
Mark Gerhardy motioned to approve the site plan, Cindy Anderson 2", Voted and Approved.
Zuber Subdivision |

Dave Anderson wanted preliminary confirmation of what would be needed prior to having official survey work
completed. He will come to April meeting with said survey for review-

A motion to adjourn was made by Kathi McLaughlin, Lou Romano 2", Voted and carried.
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Kim Donley, Secretary
cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk
Mike Lovett, ZBA Chairman

Ernie Haywood - Town Supervisor




